
Metropolitan Wastewater Upgrade  

City of Swan and Shire of Mundaring 
Notice of Proposal to construct a wastewater pipeline and upgrade existing pump station  

#76680502 

Plan: 15167-0-1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To improve wastewater services in the City of Swan and Shire of 
Mundaring, Water Corporation proposes to undertake the 
following work: 

 Upgrade the existing Elder Way wastewater pump station; 
and 

 Construct a 315mm diameter pressure wastewater pipeline 
approximately 400 metres long, along Katherine Street. 

 

The location of the proposed work is as shown on the map.  

 

Construction of the proposed pipeline will be installed 
predominantly by trenchless technology. Once complete, all 
affected areas will be re-instated as close as possible to their 
original condition. 

 

Further project information may be obtained by contacting the 
Project Manager, Paul Kilpa, at 
paul.kilpa@watercorporation.com.au or (08) 9420 3332 (during 
office hours). 

 

Objections to the proposed works will be considered if lodged in 
writing, addressed to the Project Manager, Mr Paul Kilpa, Water 
Corporation, P.O. Box 100, Leederville, WA 6902, before the 
close of business, within 21 days of receiving the accompanying 
letter.  


